REQUEST FOR COMMENTS/OBSERVATIONS FROM:

Please send in your comments by email to
planning@camden.gov.uk, submit comments directly when
viewing the application on the web (“view related
documents - my submissions”) or alternatively, fax your
comments to us on 0207 974 1930 Please make it clear
which CAAC you are representing.

Redington/Frognal CAAC

21 Rosecroft Avenue
London
NW3 7QA

Application ref: 2014/4402/P
Associated ref(s):
Date of consultation: 28 July 2014

Proposal: Rear first floor extension on existing flat roof

ig Camden

Regeneration and Planning
Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hali

Judd Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Tel 020 7974 4444
Fax 020 7974 1930
Textlink 020 7974 6866

planning@camden.gov.uk
www.camden.gov.uk/planning
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If you would like to discuss the above application in more detail, please telephone Niall

Sheehan of West Area Team on 020 7974 3968.

All comments and returned plans, should be sent within 21 days to:
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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

Director of Culture & Environment
Rachel Stopard



